
Faith Lutheran High School News 

September 2025 

Echoing Christ’s Heart to Others 

E  C  H  O 

Sunday Morning Bible Class 
Every Sunday 
9:45am—10:45am 
 

Starting on September 14th we’ll be back up in the youth 

room on Sunday Mornings for a Bible Study led by Jess 

and Ty Spaulding. Swing by the treats tables downstairs 

first to grab a donut or coffee! 

Movie Night: Napoleon Dynamite  
Wednesday, September 10th 
6:30pm—8:30pm 
 
We’re getting together 30 minutes 
earlier than usual to make sure we 
have enough time to watch the 2004 
cult-classic hit and Jadon’s favorite 
movie: “Napoleon Dynamite” and 
eating dinner (pizza + tater tots) during the movie. This 
is a great opportunity to bring a friend or someone new!  

ECHO is canceled on  

Wednesday September 24th 

Enjoy the night off! 

Learn to Square Dance 
Wednesday, September 3rd 
Dinner: 6:00pm—7:00pm 
Square Dancing: 7:00pm—8:30pm 
 
Sponsored by the Georgetown Shirts n’ 
Skirts club, this introductory class is for 
first-time square dancers and 
experienced dancers alike. This event is open to folks 
ages 10 and up, so feel free to bring along younger or 
older siblings, friends, or other family members (parents 
can dance too if they want!) We are meeting at Christ 
Lutheran in south west Georgetown between 6:00pm—
7:00pm for dinner: hot dogs, chips, and drinks, and then 
dancing from 7:00pm—8:30pm. Dinner and dancing is 
free, just show up wearing closed-toed shoes!  
Note: We are not meeting at Faith Lutheran Church. 
 

This event is at Christ Lutheran Church, located at: 
510 Luther Dr., Georgetown, TX, 78628 

Second Sunday Faith Family Fellowship 
Sunday, Sept. 14th  
1:00pm—? 
 
We are getting together after church to 
share a meal together potluck-style, so come with food 
to share with others! Remember that the church 
kitchen might be unavailable at this time due to 
construction, so bring something stable at room 
temperature (or bring your own croc pot from home!)  

Roblox, Fortnite, & Internet Safety 
Wednesday, September 17th 
7:00pm—8:30pm  
 
Austin has never played Roblox (or 
Fortnite for that matter). This 
evening, we are going to be 
teaching him what these games are and how to play 
them. We’re also going to be learning about how to be 

safe online when talking to friends 
and interacting with strangers.  

Save the Date: 2026 High School Winter Retreat 
Friday, Jan. 23rd—Sunday, Jan. 25th 2026 
 

We are joining other Austin-area Lutheran churches for 

a weekend High School Youth retreat at Camp Lone Star 

in La Grange TX! Music, games, Bibles studies and more! 


